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May 6, 2019 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. AnnMarie Hilton 
Research Assistant 
Better Government Association 
Email: ahilton@bettergov.org  
 
RE: 19-FOIA-115 Records of Conductor Delay Reports BNSF & MED 4/8 - 4/12/2019 
 
Dear Ms. Hilton: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  
 
On April 22, 2019, we received your request for records of conductor delay reports for all inbound and 
outbound trains on the BNSF and Metra Electric lines from April 8 - 12, 2019 (“Request”). Your 
Request is granted. 
 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Transportation Department is providing you with PDF’s 
documenting inbound / outbound delays, if any, which occurred on the BNSF and Metra Electric 
District line which includes Blue Island, the Main Line and South Chicago, covering the time frame of 
April 8 – April 12, 2019. 
 
If we can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathleen E. Haton  
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Attachments 
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